Dear Students,
Greetings from the Enabling Unit of EOC, Law Centre-I!

In view of repeated requests from the students to give them another opportunity to become members,
the Enabling Unit (EU) intends to give students a last chance to apply for membership. The interested
students of Law Centre-l, can apply for membership for the academic session 2021-22. The purpose is to
involve the students in its functioning and have a pool of volunteers who can help in organizing and
conducting various activities of the EU.

Interested students can apply for membership by clicking on the link provided hereunder:

https://forms.gle/VynaAdVUa5cEnwwNA

You are required to submit the same by 20" Feb, 2022 (6PM)
No applications beyond the deadline shall be accepted.

In case of any query, you can contact at lawcentreleoc@gmail.com

Best
Dr. Awekta Verma

Teacher Convener


https://forms.gle/VynaAdVUa5cEnwwNA

